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Antonia Hover

From: Cristina Slaton
Sent: Monday, August 27, 2018 9:08 AM
To: Commissioner Correspondence
Subject: Dockets 20170235-EI and 20170236-EU
Attachments: RE Vero Beach Electric Sale; Vero Beach Electric Sale; Vero electric

Please place the attached e-mails Docket Nos. 20170235-EI and 20170236-EU. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Cristina Slaton 
Executive Assistant to Commissioner Polmann 
PH:  (850) 413-6018 
FX: (850) 413-6019 
cslaton@psc.state.fl.us 
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Antonia Hover

From: nanatude@bellsouth.net
Sent: Sunday, August 26, 2018 12:15 PM
To: Office of Commissioner Brown; Office Of Commissioner Clark; Office Of Commissioner 

Graham; Office of Commissioner Polmann; Office of Commissioner Fay
Subject: RE: Vero Beach Electric Sale

 
 
From: nanatude@bellsouth.net <nanatude@bellsouth.net>  
Sent: Sunday, August 26, 2018 12:12 PM 
To: 'Commissioner.Brown@psc.state.fl.us' <Commissioner.Brown@psc.state.fl.us>; 'Commissioner.Clark@psc.state.fl.us' 
<Commissioner.Clark@psc.state.fl.us>; 'ChairmanGraham@psc.state.fl.us' <ChairmanGraham@psc.state.fl.us>; 
'Commissioner.Polmann@psc.state.fl.us' <Commissioner.Polmann@psc.state.fl.us>; 'Commissioner.Fay@psc.state.fl.us' 
<Commissioner.Fay@psc.state.fl.us> 
Subject: Vero Beach Electric Sale 
 
Dear Commissioners: 
 
I live in Vero Beach on the Barrier Island.  I am requesting all of you, once again, to PLEASE APPROVE THE SALE OF VERO 
BEACH ELECTRIC TO FPL. 
 
I just don’t understand, aside from the fact that someone’s wallet will fatten, how, when we have begged, pleaded, 
voted and signed petitions FOR the sale of VBE, that this nonsense continues.  We, the people, have spoken loud and 
clear as to what we want. 
 
PLEASE APPROVE THE SALE OF VERO BEACH ELECTRIC TO FPL. 
 
Thank you for listening. 
 
Dave and Kathy Parker 
765 Dahlia Lane 
Vero Beach, FL  32963 
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Antonia Hover

From: nanatude@bellsouth.net
Sent: Sunday, August 26, 2018 12:12 PM
To: Office of Commissioner Brown; Office Of Commissioner Clark; 

ChairmanGraham@psc.state.fl.us; Office of Commissioner Polmann; Office of 
Commissioner Fay

Subject: Vero Beach Electric Sale

Dear Commissioners: 
 
I live in Vero Beach on the Barrier Island.  I am requesting all of you, once again, to PLEASE APPROVE THE SALE OF VERO 
BEACH ELECTRIC TO FPL. 
 
I just don’t understand, aside from the fact that someone’s wallet will fatten, how, when we have begged, pleaded, 
voted and signed petitions FOR the sale of VBE, that this nonsense continues.  We, the people, have spoken loud and 
clear as to what we want. 
 
PLEASE APPROVE THE SALE OF VERO BEACH ELECTRIC TO FPL. 
 
Thank you for listening. 
 
Dave and Kathy Parker 
765 Dahlia Lane 
Vero Beach, FL  32963 
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Antonia Hover

From: Susan Isom <smiocean@bellsouth.net>
Sent: Sunday, August 26, 2018 11:24 AM
To: Office of Commissioner Brown; Office Of Commissioner Clark; Office Of Commissioner 

Graham; Office of Commissioner Polmann; Office of Commissioner Fay; Carlotta Stauffer
Subject: Vero electric

Commissioners and Clerk 
 
Please once again approve the sale of Vero Electric to FPL.  This is long overdue. 
Thank you 
  
Susan M. Isom-Eakins 
4141 Ocean Dr, Apt 404 
Vero Beach, FL  32963 
 
Home # 772-234-8781 
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